
PJHW ANNOUNCEMENTS 

                       Good Morning Pearland Jr. High West! Today is, Monday, January 9, 

2023.  Please stand for the pledges: 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Texas Pledge 

Moment of Silence  

Happy Birthday to Students and Staff 

 

Panoramic 8tlh Grade Picture 
 

The 8th grade Panoramic picture will be taken on Friday, January 13, 2023 during Advisory. The 

cost is $20.00 cash or check.  Place the exact amount in an envelope with your name and your 

Advisory teachers name to turn in. 

 

From Ms. Venkat 
 

I am very excited and proud to announce that Alan Yao, our TMSCA member from 8th grade has 

qualified to take the AMIE.  Our school participated in the AMC 10A meet and we had Alan Yao 

achieve this honor.  

Our top 3 scorers are: 

Alan Yao,  8th grade 

Ethan Chen, 7th grade  and  

Allen Gu, 7th grade.  

 

From Coach Watts 

 
There will be a girls track meeting on Wednesday, January 11, 2023 at 8:30 am in the girl’s locker room. 

 

From Ms. Kovach 

 
TMSCA – Reminder: If you are interested in attending the practice meet on Jan. 

21st we will have an informational meeting and forms pickup for students today 

after school in room 209 at 4 PM. 
 

 

 



From Coach Watts 

 
Please help me to congratulate the 8Th grade Girls' Basketball B team on their 3rd place win at 

the San Jacinto tournament this weekend! They fought hard with only 7 players to place against 

16 teams! Way to go girls!  

 

From Coach Cagle 
 

Please help me congratulate the 7A Girls Basketball team on their 3rd place win at the San 

Jacinto tournament this weekend! Awesome job Lady Wildcatters!! 

 

From Coach Lloyd & Coach Karnya 
 

The boy’s track and field interest meeting is on Wednesday, January 11, 2023 at 8 am in the boy’s locker 

room. 

 

Admin Office – Ms. Dies 

West Student t-shirts are available for sale.  The cost is $10.00.  Buy one and support our school. 

Lost glasses, jewelry, technology items, phones, are turned into the Front Office.  Clothing, 

shoes, jackets, lunchboxes, etc., will be placed in the Cafeteria Lost & Found. 

  

This concludes our announcements. Teachers please check for dress code! 

 

When you don’t give up, you CANNOT fail! 

 
 
 


